
 

 
 

 

Cllr Simon Bound 
Chair of Hampshire Police and Crime Panel 
 
(By email) 
 
 
3rd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Councillor Bound, 
 
Re: Outcome of Hampshire Police and Crime Panel’s consideration of proposed precept 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 1st February confirming that the Police and Crime Panel support my 
proposed precept increase of £10 per annum for Band D properties, following the meeting on 28th January. 
 
As discussed in depth at the meeting, the additional funding will support the delivery of the priorities set 
out in my Police and Crime Plan ‘More Police, Safer Streets’. 
 
I am very happy to support the Panel’s recommendation that key improvements made through this budget 
will be reported to the Police and Crime Panel and the public, and can confirm that you will be kept updated 
by the OPCC on progress against the budget and deliverable outcomes. 
 
The increase will go towards helping to make Hampshire and the Isle of Wight two of the safest places to 
live, work and visit without fear of crime. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support. 
 
With best wishes 

 
 
Donna Jones 
Police and Crime Commissioner  


